Sanford, Donna L GCPE:EX

From: Meggs, Geoff PREM:EX

Sent: Monday, May 7, 2018 9:27 PM

To: Susannah.Pierce@Ingcanada.ca

Cc: Sanderson, Melissa EMPR:EX; Sanford, Donna L GCPE:EX; Robert.Klager@shell.com
Subject: Re: Two train or four train

Thanks Susannabh, it would be great if you could share that with him. I'll see him in the meantime.
Geoff
Sent from my iPhone

On May 7, 2018, at 9:15 PM, "Susannah.Pierce@Ingcanada.ca" <Susannah.Pierce@Ingcanada.ca> wrote:

Hi Geoff — the reference to a two-phased approach is laid out in all of our public materials including the
CEAA/EAO Environmental Assessment report. | may see Evan on Wednesday when | am in Victoria and
could speak to him directly if helpful. Page 19 of our EAC pasted below.

“The main processing or production units of an LNG facility, where natural gas is converted to liquid, are
referred to as “trains”. The Proponent anticipates that the proposed Project would be constructed in
phases, with the first phase consisting of two trains and a further two trains to be added in subsequent
phase(s). If an EAC is issued, and other regulatory approvals are received, construction of the proposed
Project would start in 2015. Construction of the first phase would be completed in approximately four
to five years following issuance of permits, with the subsequent phase(s) being developed as required
by market demand.”

Susannah

From: Meggs, Geoff PREM:EX [mailto:Geoff.Meggs@gov.bc.ca]

Sent: Monday, May 07, 2018 7:29 PM

To: Pierce, Susannah L SCAN-IGD/C/R <Susannah.Pierce@Ingcanada.ca>

Cc: Sanderson, Melissa EMPR:EX <Melissa.Sanderson@gov.bc.ca>; Sanford, Donna L GCPE:EX
<Donna.Sanford@gov.bc.ca>; Klager, Robert SCAN-GRA <Robert.Klager@shell.com>

Subject: Two train or four train

Susannah, thanks for your note to Dave Nikolejsin regarding LNG Canada’s intention to do a second FID
before moving two Phase 2 of your project. Is there a public location where that information can be
viewed? If not, may | share your e-mail with the Green Party Caucus?

Geoff

GEOFF MEGGS

Chief of Staff, Office of the Premier

West Annex, Parliament Buildings,

501 Belleville St, Victoria, BC V8V 2L8

(250) 356-6271

Please be informed that any personal data submitted and handled as a part of the Shell business relationship with its customers,
supplier or partners is processed in accordance with the Shell Global Privacy Policy - Business Customers, Suppliers and Business
Partners available at the relevant webpage under the domain www.shell.com, as supplemented by any further specific and/or local
privacy statements. For any queries or concerns regarding processing of your personal data, please refer to the Shell Global
Privacy Policy - Business Customers, Suppliers and Business Partners or contact your relevant Customer Service Centre.
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From: Sanford, Donna L GCPE:EX

To: Meggs, Geoff PREM:EX; Lloyd, Evan GCPE:EX
Subject: MLA Weaver"s blog on LNG
Date: Wednesday, February 28, 2018 9:22:53 AM

Donna Sanford
Executive Director
Confidence and Supply Agreement Secretariat

Donna.Sanford@gov.bc.ca
250-893-4771
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